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June 2, 1976
Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

I am following up on the letter Gigi Dobbs sent to 
you on April 26 regarding the extension of the cir­
cuit for your exhibit.

The Laguna Gloria Art Museum in Austin, Texas has 
asked to have the exhibit from June 16 - July 17, 
1977. This would add an additional three weeks 
to the circuit. Do you have any objections? I 
would appreciate hearing from you soon so we can 
send the necessary contracts to Texas.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Susan Ardisson
Exhibitions Assistant
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